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Dear Parents/Carers 

Year R Christmas Celebration 

The children would like to invite you to attend their Christmas Sing Along and Celebration on either 
Tuesday 06 December 9.45pm or Friday 09 December 2.00pm.   This will involve the children singing a 
range of Christmas songs, as well as a chance for each class to perform a familiar Christmas song that they 
have learned too.  There will also be an opportunity to sing along with some familiar Christmas classics.  
We ask that your child brings in some party clothes to change into for the occasion – please ensure that 
these are sent in to school by Friday 02 December. 

As these productions are always very popular they will be ticketed.   Due to the size of our school hall we 
can only offer all families a maximum of two tickets.  (This can be either two at the same performance or 
one at each of the two performances.)  Spare tickets will be available from 9.00am on Monday 05 
December for the Tuesday performance and 9.00am on Thursday 08 December for the Friday 
performance.   Programmes will be available to purchase on the day for 50p.   

Please indicate via the Google Form the performance/s you would like to attend by completing the Google 
form before Friday 02 December.  Year R Singalong  

We look forward to seeing you for what will, I am sure, be an occasion which will help to mark the start of 
the festive season for you. 

After the performances, there will be a retiring collection which will go towards the purchase of class 
laptops.     

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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